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1. Division Accomplishments since the last report:
· Communicated with section leaders weekly via email.
· Served as a resource for section representatives.
· Still working to improve involvement in NRS as a division and encourage members to participate in ACTE events.
2. Division Accomplishments in the area of Membership:
· Worked with two new section presidents – Belinda Cole for the Research section and Elizabeth Richard for the Professional Development section.

· Encouraged membership in ACTE and NRS.
· Worked with the School-to-Work/Careers section of NRS (193 members as of 5/2014) to transition to the Guidance and Career Development division.
3. Individual VP activities to support Division and Board goals :

· Used lapsed membership reports to reach out to previous NRS members.
· Updated information and resources on the NRS division website.
· Continued to follow ACTE on Twitter and frequently re-tweeted posts.
4. Potential candidates for future Board of Directors Elections:
a. Division Vice President potential candidates contacted:

Kirk Edney, Texas
Anesa Hooper, Oklahoma

b. ACTE President/Elect suggestions:  
Lorri Carlile, Oklahoma
5. Division/region Concerns for CTE/ACTE Board Report:

	What are your concerns for CTE?
	What are the implications for ACTE?
	What should the Board do to address this issue?

	Image
	Viewed as outdated and often still viewed as the academic alternative for students who are not eligible for college
	Continue the marketing efforts showing the cutting-edge opportunities offered to students through CTE

	School funding
	Many schools, especially in rural districts, offer a wide range of CTE courses, but lack the appropriate technology to teach to industry standards.  Therefore, it is difficult to effectively prepare students for employment.  
	Continue to focus efforts on funding for CTE.


	What are your concerns for ACTE?
	What are the implications for ACTE?
	What should the Board do to address this issue?

	NRS division: Advantages of becoming an emerging division are unclear for sections.
	Section leaders are unsure about encouraging their membership toward becoming an emerging division or remaining a section under NRS.
	Work with ACTE leadership to define advantages of becoming an emerging division.  If no clear advantages, then may need to review rationale for having this category of membership.

	NRS division: Vision conference materials
	NRS members have requested that NRS section names be included in the Vision conference program instead of just the division name to make relevant sessions easier to locate for section members.
	NRS VP will work with Vision planning team to determine if this is feasible.

	VisionMobile app
	NRS members have requested improvements to the Vision Mobile app and a PDF version of the conference brochure.
	Work with app provider to refine app and ensure improved performance of the app.


6. Items To Be Placed on Board Agenda for Discussion

None
